GRAND JUNCTION/MESA COUNTY
RIVERFRONT COMMISSION MEETING
MARCH 11, 1891
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The meeting was called to.order at -7:40 p.m: - Those present.-5%4»
from the Commission: ; A

Bill Graham Pat Gormley
Ward Scott Rebecca Frank
Bill Ela Jane Quimby
Jim Robb Reford Theobold
Tad Hutchins Jim Spehar

Also present were: Kathy Portner, Rick Boucher, Nick Mezei, Nicky
Mezei, Roger Moore, Clayton Dause, Dick Fletcher, Bud Franz, Paul
Oliver, Bennett Boeschenstein, Dan Craig, Sonny Chiaro.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

MOTION: Gormley/Quimby to approve the minutes of February 11, 1991
as submitted.

Motion was approved.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Jim Robb announced that the most recent Riverfront Newsletter
had been completed by Rick Boucher and was in the mail.

The Commission members were each given a copy of the latest
issue of "Land and People" put out by the Trust For Public Lands.
The cover features a photograph of the recently acquired Jarvis
salvage yard, with Ward and Barbara Scott paddling by in their
canoe. There is also an article about the acquisition.

Rebecca Frank announced a conference on land conservancies to
be held March 16th in the Mesa County Hearing Room.

Bill Ela reported on a meeting with the Museum™s Advisory
Committee last Thursday. Bill, Jim Robb, Kathy Portner and Bennett
Boeschenstein attended and provided an update on the Riverfront
Project. The members seemed interested in a possible Riverfront
location for the new museum. The museum is also working on a 25
year anniversary celebration, which may involve the Riverfront.

The tailings pile removal has begun. The first train left the
old Climax site on March 11lth to the Cotter site south of
Whitewater, where the tailings were unloaded onto trucks to
continue on to the Cheney disposal site.



